
 

 

 

14th November 2024 

Bilbrook and Codsall Light Switch On! 

Dear Parents 

As communicated within the Newsletter we have been invited to perform again in both Bilbrook 
and Codsall’s Light Switch On. 

We are currently in school learning songs for our Christmas performances and have been asked 
to choose three songs for Bilbrook and two for Codsall which we will be singing to the 
community. 

As per last year, I warmly welcome all children from Year 1 to Year 4 who wish to come and 
represent Birches singing (this has only ever ben an optional gathering). It may be quite 
daunting and overwhelming for Nursery and Reception children as it is very busy, but they are 
welcome to come and watch! Further to this, I must inform you that although this event is led 
by the school, I cannot take full responsibility of the safety of the children, due to it being out of 
school hours, the children are fully the parents’ responsibility.  I hope you understand.  

Bilbrook will be the first event for us, and I am very keen to showcase our fabulous children on 
Friday 29th November at 6pm. Please meet us at the side of the stage at 6.30pm. The following 
week we will once again be attending Codsall Light Switch (6th December). Please see below the 
information given to school for Bilbrook’s itinerary:- 

6.00 Events begins with Santa arriving  

6.05 Wulfrun Warblers sing 

6.15 Schools to arrive  

6.30 Light switch on with Wolfie and the Grinch  

6.35 Birches First School sing 

6.45 The Grinch Boogie 

6.50 Lane Green and Bilbrook Middle sing 

7pm Event finishes 

It is such a lovely evening and really gets you in the Christmas spirit! I look forward to seeing 
you all there with as many Christmas Jumpers and accessories as possible! Please note if there is 
a stage this year, Mrs Buckley and Mrs McLoud’s Singing Club will be asked if they wish to 
perform on the stage. 

If I receive any further information (Codsall), I will share this with you and again be in touch 
closer to the date regarding meeting points. 

I look forward to seeing many of you there!   S Varricchione, Headteacher 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


